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APHIS requests two nonsubstantive changes to information collection request (ICR) 0579-0079.  The 
changes are directly related to the SARS-CoV-19 pandemic.

a.  In response to stakeholder requests, several questions on the VS 21-303, Phase II Questionnaire, 
were replaced or modified to assess the impact SARS-CoV-19 may have on the producers and industry.  
There is no net effect on the ICR’s projected burden.

b.  Due to the SARS-CoV-19 pandemic, the study has been postponed from 2020 to 2021.  All references 
to a 2020 study in the ICR’s documents are being changed to 2021.  ICR 0579-0079 does not expire until 
2023.  Unless there are additional delays, APHIS expects the 2021 data collection will be completed prior
to the ICR’s expiration date.


